
 
Manitowoc County Public Safety Committee – Corrected 9/17/2024 
Manitowoc County Communications and Technology Building  
 
September 11, 2024, 5:04 p.m. 
 
Attendance: Present: Chairperson James Falkowski, Supervisor Nick Muench, and Supervisor Tim Jadowski. Supervisor 
Mike Grambow was excused for this meeting. Supervisor Dylan Hammel was not present or excused. 
 
Others in attendance:  April Higgins, Supervisor Mickey Lillabridge Lillibridge 
 
Chair James Falkowski called meeting to order at 5:04 p.m. Roll call circulated.  
 
Minutes of prior meeting: Chair Falkowski asked if there were any changes or corrections to the minutes of the prior 
meeting from August 14, 2024. None offered and the minutes were approved upon motion of Supervisor Nicholas 
Muench and second by Supervisor Tim Jadowski with all present voting in favor.  
 
The Chair noted that the monthly reports and monthly financials were sent to all members.  
 
Call for public input. No one from the public was present. Public input closed at 5:06 p.m. 
 
Chairman Falkowski discusses the presentations that have occurred thus far regarding the scams/frauds; they have gone 
very well and have been well attended. He has received a lot of positive feedback from participants. There are two more 
presentations scheduled on 09/25/2024, in Whitelaw and Two Rivers. Chairman Falkowski informs the committee that 
he stopped at the Register of Deeds Office to ask them about “title protection.” Chair Falkowski was informed the 
Register of Deeds offers a free title lock.  
 
Register in Probate report to be rescheduled.  
 
Next meeting: October 9, 2024, at 5:00 p.m., at the Communications and Technology Building. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Supervisor Muench, Second by Supervisor Jadowski. 
 
Adjourned 5:16 p.m 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
April Higgins 
Clerk of Circuit Court 
 


